
                               February 18, 1992


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


    MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


PROPOSED CHARTER AMENDMENT - DOING BUSINESS WITH


ANONYMOUS PARTIES - ITEM S403D - 2-18-92 DOCKET


     Pursuant to the Mayor's request, we have redrafted a proposed


Charter amendment regarding franchises which was furnished to you in an


earlier report.


     This proposal would provide for full disclosure by contracting


parties to all City related contracts, leases, franchises, etc.


                         Respectfully submitted,


                         JOHN W. WITT


                         City Attorney
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